
   

 

 
Board of Directors Meeting—February 3, 2016 at The Antique Inn, Penn Yan, New York and conducted by Jack Young—
Commodore 
 
Present: Ed Wightman, Nancy Wightman, Bill Olmsted, Jack Young, Patti Bandy, Kevin Issing, Marti Issing, Terry Holland, Rosemary Holland, Brent Rauber 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
 
Balance as of 1/31/2016:  $10,290.62.  Income includes membership dues and overage from holiday party. 
 
Vintage Wood 
 
Patti Bandy reported that the newsletter will be sent in the mail and posted on the website the week of February 15, 2016.  
 

Finger Lakes Boating Museum 
 

 Ed Wightman talked about the FLBM Academy for 2016 and passed around the final printed schedule.  Highlights the rich history of the  

 boating museum and all that is going on at the museum as far as building programs and classes for children.  Not much else is going on at the museum 

this time of year.  There will be a career day at the  
         Hammondsport high school and there are two presenters from the  
         museum who will be attending. 
 

Website 
 
Up-to-date.   
   

Membership Report 
 
Patti Bandy reported two new members.  She will bring the current membership to the next meeting. 
 

Old Business 
 
Boat Show 

 Chicken BBQ:  The Boy Scouts are on board again this year. 

 Antrim and Keuka Oil Company will be corporate sponsors.  Waiting for responses from a few others. 

 Judging:  Wes VanDine will be sending a list of judges shortly 

 Registration lanyards with badge will be a new item to the registration.  Smith Mountain Lake chapter had them for all participants during their show and 

Patti talked to Allen Frederick about how they were received by all.  They were very effective.  We have had to scrounge around keeping track of people 
who paid for the various events and it has not worked at all.  Patti contacted Hagerty and the lanyards are being given to us for free after negotiating with 
Carla.  

 Dock update:  Denny Clark and Kevin Issing have provided information regarding putting floaters on WCCB docks.  Denny suggested that we try one 

dock prior to the boating season.  More detailed information will be forthcoming at the March meeting.  (Denny was not present for this review). 
 

Fall Trip Update 
 
We will be getting updated from Doug Vittum.  Thirty four people have registered so far. 

 
New Business 
 
Keuka Arts Festival:  June 11 and 12.  WCCB has been invited by Chris Vaughn of the Keuka Arts Festival to have a display of a few of our boats at their June 
festival located on the Outlet in Penn Yan.  Jack to coordinate any of those interested in participating.   
 
Next Meeting:  March 2 at Nolan’s Restaurant, Lakeshore Drive, Canandaigua. 
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